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End of year reports 
The end of year reports will be sent out to you by email this 
year. Please can you ensure that your email address is 
correct so that we send the report out to the right person. 
Early years and Key Stage 1 reports will be sent out on  
Thursday 4th July and Key Stage 2  
reports will be sent out on Friday 5th July.  
Unfortunately we will not be able to give out paper 
copies this year.  

Soccer Aid!  
Tuesday 25th June is Soccer Aid!!  
Please remember that children can wear 
a sports kit for a donation of £1. We 
have also sent out sponsorship forms if 
you would like to donate more money to 
UNICEF.  

On the day we thought we 
would also try to fill a giant outline of a football on 
the playground with 1p and 2p coins. Please bring 
in any unwanted change to add to our giant foot-
ball!  

Reminder 
Please remember that the whole school 
site is a smoke free zone. This means that 
smoking cigarettes, vaping or e-cigarettes 
is not allowed.  



 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 25th June– Soccer Aid!  
 
Tuesday 2nd July– Changeover Day 
 
Thursday 4th July— EYs and KS1 reports go out 
Friday 5th July—KS2 reports go out 
 
Friday 5th July– Sports Day and family picnic lunch 
 
Friday 12th July– Summer Fayre from 1:30pm 
Friday 19th July– Y6 leavers assembly 10:30am 
 
Friday 19th July—Break up for the summer holidays 

Please note that we are accepting 
donations for the summer fayre! 

Bring in any unwanted toys, 
 bric-a-brac or clothing in a good 

condition to the school office.  



 

We will be taking part in Socceraid again this 
year in support of UNICEF! The children had a 
great time completing the playground challenge 
last year and raised lots of money. You should 

have received the whole school home learning to 
design an obstacle course. The Rights Respecting 
Schools Steering Group will be choosing parts of 

these to form the challenge on the day.  

When? Tuesday 25th June 
Children can come into school dressed in a sports 
kit for a donation of £1 for UNICEF. This can be 

either their PE kit or a football kit or another 
sports kit. 

Watch SoccerAid on Sunday 
16th June on ITV! Ask your family and friends to 

sponsor you!  
(sponsorship forms to follow) 



 

Article 24: Health 
and Health Services 

We had a fantastic Father’s Day Lunch last Fri-
day. Thank you to all those that were able to 
join us.  
A big thank you to Mrs Cook, Mrs Andrews 
and Miss Walker and all the other members of 
staff that gave up their time to help out.  



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits        68 Dogs     43 

Guinea Pigs     61 Cats      46 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer  

educational progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 100% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 96.85% 

Year 4/5/6– 98.8% 

Well done to Y Reception who had 
the highest attendance at school 
this week with a brilliant 100% 

  

Whole School Attendance: 98.04% 



 



 



 

The children were amazing in 
their ballet show on Wednesday! 
Thank you so much to Mrs 
Whitehead for organising it and 
to all the parents and carers 
that were able to come and 
watch. 

Article 31– Leisure, 
play and culture 


